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 Good day fellow quilters! 

Reminder that at the June meeting we will be electing a new Vice-President and Secretary. The June 

meeting’s program will be an ice cream social.  

The KY Extension Homemakers Association State Meeting is May 7-9 in Bowling Green.  

I am in Paducah this week, along with several other ladies from Anderson County.  

   

See you “sew.”  Joan Beard, President 
 

 Joke/Riddle:  

What connects two people yet touches only one? 

 
 May Birthdays:      

Marilyn Prophet – 9; Carol Whitthaus – 12; Marsha Cole – 16; Roetta Walls – 22; Kay McDaniel – 26,  

 

April Meeting Minutes: 

 Regular meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

4/01/24 at 6:01 pm at the UK Extension Building 

Officers Joan Beard, Pat Miller and Shelly Winsor were present. 

Joan called the meeting to order and introduced her sister who was visiting for their brother’s. 

funeral. Pat Miller shared about her husband passing and Roetta would appreciate prayers for 

her brother who she is caring for. 

Connie introduced her friend Robin Quinn who was attending to teach us another hexagon. 

technique. 

Mattie Spaulding gave the inspiration. She shared some statistics about average incomes around 

the world. The average annual income in the U.S. is $70,000. Compared to many other 

countries like Mexico whose annual income is $9,000, or Afghanistan at $500. We are blessed 

that we live in such a prosperous country. Which started a fun discussion of what some of the 

ladies were paid back in the day. (Which was not much compared to today!) 

Treasurer’s report was given by Pat Miller. There has been no change from the previous month. 

Birthdays were recognized. Project day Thursday April 4th. See newsletter for dates of 

upcoming events. 

Report from those who attended Quilter’s Day Out. There was a good turnout and the key fobs 

and the basket from our guild were well received. 

Vice President and Secretary terms are up; we will need to appoint new members for those 

offices at next month’s guild meeting. We also need a newsletter editor. 

Creating a “Program Committee” under the direction of the Vice President was discussed. Some 

ideas are, using our budget to bring people in to teach us things possibly: Mona from Bluegrass 

quilting, Thomas, from Sew a Lot, or DJ could teach Outlaw sewing. (Which means making 

more than one block at a time.) Project day ideas: Shopping bags, Seat belt covers, Bazaar 

items. Carol W., Mary L., and Cheri M volunteered to be on the committee. Also, there was 

discussion on making more of a contribution to the community. 
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Connie announced an annual Quilt Show to be held on Sept. 21st, 2024, at Camp Nelson 

National Monument. Civil War reproduction and Underground Railroad quilts will be displayed. 

A Quilter’s yard sale will be on Sept. 28th. 

The Cultural Arts contest is this month. 

Robin Quinn gave us a hands-on demonstration on how to create a hexagon block without 

paper piecing. 

Sew and Tell: for pictures of projects shared see the Guild Facebook page. 

Door prizes and April Fool’s Day gifts were shared. 

Meeting ended at 8:02 

Shelly Winsor, Secretary 

 

After Sew and Tell and door prizes meeting was dismissed. 
 

Program leaders for 2023-2024. This list is based on members from this year. Any new members will be 

added to an existing group. 

 May – Theresa Mahl, Martha Morris, and Betty Ann Sutherland 

June – Kay McDaniel, Shelly Winsor, and Darlene Terrell 
 

Answer to riddle:  

  A wedding ring. 
 
 

 
  

 

  


